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Enquiry Reference: PENQ/22/0063  Tel: 01205 314305 
Case Officer: Peter Udy    Email: planning@boston.gov.uk   
 
12-Sep-2022 
 
Louise Harraway - Case Manager 
National Infrastructure Planning 
2 The Square 
Bristol 
BS1 6PN 
 
Dear Louise Harraway - Case Manager  
 
Development: Adequacy of consultation request for an Application by Equinor for an  Order granting 
Development Consent  
Site: Sheringham and Dudgeon Extension Projects EN010109 
 
This off shore wind farm extension is located off the North Norfolk Coast and connects into the national 
grid at a substation located to the south of Norwich. 
 
As a result it does not impact on the Borough Council’s land or marine (to the mean low water spring line) 
territory. 
 
The only indirect impact is to the town’s fisherman, if the windfarms are constructed in areas where they 
fish. 
 
The applicants advertised the project in the Fishing News on 29/04/2021, consulted the National 
Federation of Fisherman’s’ Organisations, Greater Wash Fishing Industry Group, Independent Fisherman, 
Eastern Sea Fisheries JC, amongst others that relate to Norfolk. 
 
They have therefore sort to make the project known to the town’s fisherman and have adequately 
consulted. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Peter Udy 
Planning Case Officer 
 
We can provide this information in other languages and formats for example, in large print, in Braille or 

on CD.  Please phone 01205 314200. 
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